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Consultee response for application WP/20/00692/DCC from Office for Nuclear 

Regulation 

17/12/2020 

 

Good afternoon  

 

With regard to Planning Application WP/20/00692/DCC. The ONR Land Use 

Planning team make the following conditional representation.  

 

The scale and location of the proposed development is such that ONR do not advise 

against this application, unless the emergency planners who are responsible for the 

preparation of the Portland Nuclear Site off-site emergency plan required by the 

Radiation Emergency Preparedness and Public Information Regulations (REPPIR) 

2019 state that, in their opinion, the proposed development cannot be 

accommodated within their off-site emergency planning arrangements. 

 

Should you have any queries regarding this advice, please contact ONR via e-mail to 

ONR-Land.Use-Planning@onr.gov.uk . 

 

I would be grateful if you would notify ONR of the outcome of the determination of 

this application. 

 

Kind regards  

 

Vicki  

 

Vicki Enston  

Regulatory Officer 

Land Use Planning 

Emergency Preparedness &Response 

Office for Nuclear Regulation 

 

 

 

The Office for Nuclear Regulation's mission is to provide efficient and effective 

regulation of the nuclear industry, holding it to account on behalf of the public. 

 

Website: www.onr.org.uk Twitter: @ONRpressoffice 

 


